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From: Pablo Bentancor <pablobentancor@yahoo.com.ar>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:32 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I write to express my disagreement with the proposal to reduce leverage. The operator must have the right to choose the level
of risk their want. Such extreme measures should not be imposed by regulators. One of my brokers reduced the leverage by
half last year what brought me many problems, please reconsider the measure. RIN 3038-AC61

Regards,
Pablo Bentancor.
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